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Our reference: FOI230218/039

RE: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act

Dear QUMD

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request submitted via email to
Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland (C)l) received on 23 February 2018 in
accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

In respect of your request, our understanding of the information you requested is as
follows:

» a list of every decision currently awaiting Ministerial approval;

e a description of each decision; and

® when the decision was first referred/prepared for Ministerial approval.

In response to your request | can confirm that CJl does not have any decisions currently
awaiting Ministerial approval and therefore has no information to provide in respect of
your request.

| hope this information satisfies your request. Should this not satisfy your request for
information, please contact in the first instance CJI's Freedom of Information Officer.

Their address is Freedom of Information Officer, Criminal Justice Inspection Northern
Ireland, Block |1, Knockview Buildings, Belfast, BT4 3S] or email info@cjini.org.

Yours sincerely,

PP James Corrigan '

Chief Executive
Criminal Justice Inspection Northern ireland




